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State of Wisconsin \ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

~Antigo Area Headquarters 
P.O. Box 310 
Antigo, WI 54409 

November 21, 1985 

Mr. Patrick Wierzba 
Plant Engineering Manager 
§NE Corporation , '-}~ 
P.O. Box 1007 £. . 
Wausau, WI 54401 

CERTIFIED MAIL 

Dear Mr. Wierzba : 

File Ref: 

Carroll D. Besadny 
Secretary 

4400 

A written request: for a 30- day storage extension from SNE Corporation, 
Wausau, Wisconsin dated November 11, 1985 was received by the Wisconsin 
Department of Natural Resources, Antigo. Due to SNE Corporation's 
unforeseen, temporary and uncontrollable circumstances in finding a 
waste disposal firm to handle your pentachlorophenol (PCP) waste, which 
contains dibenzo--p- dioxins and dibenzofurans, the Department of Natural 
Resources grants a thirty (30) day extension from the date of this 
letter . This 30-day extension is pursuant to Section NR 181.21(5)(b), 
Wisconsin Administrative Code. 

SNE Corporation shall continue to make a continued effort during this 
extension period to properly dispose of the PCP waste. Storage of this 
waste shall be in a safe and secure location, where leaks or spills are 
readily containable and human health and safety are not jeopardized. 

Please feel free to contact me at 715- 627-4317 if you have any question 
regarding this letter. 

Sincerely, 
North Central District 

-r~~s 
Kenneth D. Markart 
Area Solid Waste Specialist 

KDM:bb 
Gary Kulibert - Rhinelander 
Ed Lynch - SW/3 
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